
 

Streets/Sidewalks/Garbage Committee Meeting 

 

In light of the considerable influx of inquiries, comments, and issues 

regarding our garbage collection service, we are convening a meeting 

on Monday, March 25 at 6 pm. 

 

The venue will be the gym at the Farmington Community Center 
(formerly YMCA/FCJHS) 

 

Kindly send any questions in advance to 

cityoffarmingtonil@gmail.com 

 

We will endeavor to tackle as many concerns as possible withing the 

allotted time frame. Audience members will have the chance to pose 

questions during the meeting. We recognize that this transition has 

been challenging and urge the community to stay composed.  

 

The City of Farmington appreciates your patience and understanding 

as we work through this transition.  
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